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June 1, 1988

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk File: X7BC35
Washington, D. C. 20555 Log: GN-1457

PLANT VOGTLE - UNIT 2
NRC DOCKET NUMBER 50-425
CONSTRUCTION PERMIT NUMBER CPPR-109
SER CONFIRMATORY ITEM 24: TESTING OF P-4 INTERLOCK

Gentlemen:

GPC letter GN-1145, dated October 31, 1986, indicated that a permanently
installed voltage indicator and selector switch had been installed
in Unit 1 to facilitate testing of the P-4 interlock. This resolved
confirmatory item 24 for Unit 1 in SSER 4.

GPC has now installed a similar switch and voltage indicator in Unit 2.
The description in FSAR paragraph 7.2.2.2.3 applies to Unit 2, as well
as Unit 1. T ‘s should allow the resolution of confirmatory item 24
for Unit 2 alsu.

If your staff requires any additional information, please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Sincerely,
i ) 100188 880601
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J. A, Bailey
Project Licensing Manager
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